Student Designed Specialization

Coordinator: Henry Renski

Students who have interests that do not fall into the existing categories may, with the approval of the Graduate Program Director and prospective faculty sponsor, develop their own specialization proposal. Students should prepare a one-page memo indicating the focus of their studies, the courses they propose to fulfill the specialization, and which faculty member will serve as their primary advisor. The memo, signed by the student, their primary advisor, and the Graduate Program Director, must be given to the LARP office.